
PRAY FOR ONE ANOTHER 

ONLINE GIVING OPTIONS: Giving online is easy, convenient 

and secure. Visit the church website at FBCTPA.com. Click on 

“give” at the top of the page, then click the “online giving” 

link! 

We are asking all regu-
lar attenders and 
members to update 
their contact infor-
mation.   
Please complete the 
form included so that 
we have accurate in-
formation to better 
serve you! 
 
Return forms to the 
welcome center! 

 

Our goal is to have 
new directories by 
September 30th! 

“Back to Church Sunday” -September 16th Fellowship planned for after service! 

SUNDAY — 10:00 a.m. 

Worship for all ages in auditorium    

Nursery: No staffed nursery today. Parents are wel-

come to use the nursery room as needed. 

 

Spark Kid’s Church: No Spark today! Join us next 

week! For children age 4-4th grade. 

 

NO YOUTH GROUP TONIGHT  

IGNITE Youth (8th-12th grade): Join us next week! 
  

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 6 — 6:30 p.m. 

Door of HOPE: Support group for friends and families of 

those dealing with addiction meets @ the church. 

 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 13 —2:00 p.m. 

SonShiners Manor Ministry: Join the SonShiners as  they minis-

ter to the residents and help them celebrate their birthdays 

and sing hymns! To carpool meet at Tops at 1:15 pm. All are 

welcome! 
  

  TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 —10:30 a.m. 

SonShiners: Bible Study/Fellowship group for senior citi-

zens! All are welcome! Study on Angels continues!  

 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS                                    

Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering 

boxes in the lobby or through our online giving option. 

Giving has always been an important part of worship. 

Thank you for  your faithful support.  

  

We collected $3,711.41 for local flood victims! Thank 

you for your generosity! 

  

Honor the Lord with your wealth and with the firstfruits of all your produce; 

then your barns will be filled with plenty, and your vats will be                                 

bursting with wine.    Proverbs 3: 9-10 ESV 

MENS EVENT 

SEPTEMBER 15TH 

5:00 PM-? 

@FBC 

COST $5 
 

HAMBURGS/HOTDOGS 

SAUSAGE PROVIDED 
 

GUYS BRING SIDE DISH 

OR DESSERT 

 

FUN GAMES/

HORSESHOES/CORN 

HOLE ETC. 

FRIENDLY               

COMPETITION 
 

(Boys 6th grade and up 

can attend with an adult) 

 

Sign-Up at the 

welcome center! 

 

SonShiners Trip 

Southern Gospel 

Music Concert    

featuring Greater 

Vision, Legacy Five, 

and Ernie Haase and 

Signature Sound. 

October 6th                   

Bath NY / 7-10 pm       

Tickets $25                  

Sign-up at welcome 

center or call          

Jean Johnson 570-

537-3004. Last day 

to sign up is Sept. 

3rd. 

Answers Bible Class @ 9:30 AM 
Worship Service @ 10:30 AM 

More Information at the Welcome Center! 



Thanks for joining us today. If you are 

a new or returning guest please fill 

out this Connection Card and place 

it in the offering box or drop it off at 

the welcome center for a free gift! 

September 2, 2018 

GRAB A DRINK Enjoy a free cup of coffee, or tea, 

from the beverage station in the lobby. Feel free 

to bring it into our auditorium. 
 

STARTING POINT Come by and just say ‘Hi’ at our 

welcome center located in the lobby. We have a 

special gift for our newcomers.  
 

 

DOOR OF HOPE Ministry to those dealing with  ad-

diction. Family support group meets 1st & 3rd 

Thursday each month at the church, 6:30 PM. For 

more information please contact Darl and Nancy 

Brown, 570-297-2205 or havehope@ptd.net 
 

SAFE CHURCH All staff and volunteers are 

screened and have background checks to      

ensure a safe environment for children and youth 

as they grow their faith. 
 

Counseling is available through our partnership 

with Foundations Christian Counseling.  Please 

feel free to speak to one of our Pastors for more 

information. 
 

CONTACT US!  

 Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor:  

        mark@fbctpa.com, 570-362-0212       

                                                  

 Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries:  

        carl@fbctpa.com, 570-529-3700       

      

 Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant:  

         stephanie@fbctpa.com, 570-250-7963  

                            

 Dale Harper - Lead Deacon: 570-364-5212                                                           

 

121 Mud Creek Road  Troy, PA  16947     

570-297-4818 / fbctpa.com / info@fbctpa.com 
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Name:__________________________ 

Address:________________________ 

________________________________ 

Phone:_________________________ 

Email: __________________________ 

Please circle all that apply: 

 1st time guest 

 Returning guest 

 Married 

 Single 

 College 

 Teen 

 

I would like information about: 

 Beginning a relationship with 

God 

 Baptism 

 Serving opportunities 

 

I would like prayer for: 

 For staff only 

 For church-wide prayer chain 

________________________________

________________________________

________________________________
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